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It’s been nearly 10 months since Comfort Socks starting collecting socks for  

homeless people. Now that our  procedures have been established and are    

working well, we felt a strong desire to get children involved in the Comfort Socks 

mission. We rejoiced when Supply Elementary School Principal Dr. Willis          

welcomed Comfort Socks enthusiastically. Look for more about this in next months 

newsletter. Additional confirmation came within days of each other, when Comfort 

Socks received beautiful cards of hope from VBS children.                 

                 The Maplewood Baptist Vacation Bible School children sent 230 pairs of 

socks with their cards, and our own New Life Christian Fellowship children raised 

$137.43 along with their simple, powerful message of hope. Comfort Socks has 

once again been blessed, and this blessing will pass to each sock recipient who 

receives the love and concern each child expressed. 

Comfort Socks is a 501(c)3 public charity 

All contributions are tax—deductible as allowed by law 

Please Remember Us Monthly    



New Logo and Website for Comfort Socks 
We are thrilled about our refined logo and New Carousel Style Website. Thanks to 
Joe Tese, we now have better navigation and our website has a fresh, clean and 

crisp feeling—sort of like  putting on a new pair of socks!  

Why does Comfort Socks only accept New Socks? 

It’s simple New socks are exciting to receive,  

and helps a person’s self –esteem during a difficult time. 

Comfort Socks can 

be found on the 

Web @ 

 

 

 Comfort Socks was featured in a short piece, compliments of WWAY3 TV.          

The segment aired on July 13, 2009—but if you missed it, you can find the link on 

our website in our media section. 



Comfort Socks joins Change.Org  

And what a change it has been. Change.org is a website community of people 
who  want to make a difference in the world. As of 8/15/09, Comfort Socks has 
welcomed 117 Change.Org supporters with the list growing each and every day. 
We are proud to  circulate our passion for new socks through this community of 
caring people, stepping up to make a Change in the world.  

 

New Drop off Locations 

Thank you, Phillip Cheers, owner 

of Nationwide Insurance, located 

at 4700 Main Street in Shallotte, 

and 1601 Seaside Rd SW Ste 2 , 

Sunset Beach, NC for allowing 

your two offices to be a drop off 

locations for those wanting to       

donate socks. We appreciate your 

support. 

Upcoming Events 

Come down and see us at Beach 

House Harley Davidson—Rte 17 

in Shallotte, on Saturday, Sept 5, 

2009 where Comfort Socks will 

have a table setup during the 

BHHD Sidewalk fair. Bring sock 

donations and enter to win one of 

two Harley Davidson Gift Cards to 

be raffled off at 5pm. So if you are 

bike rider, pack those Saddlebags 

and ride on down, we will be there 

between 10am and 5pm. All are 

welcome. 

If you can’t make it, not to worry, 

Comfort Socks will have a booth 

outside the Shallotte Walmart the 

next Friday, Sept 11 from 10am—

3pm—Hope to See You–  
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The Girl Scouts have always been a trusted  
organization gearing young girls to become 
community minded, and constructive young 
women. Comfort Socks is proud to listed in 
their planner and in their “Girls on the Go” 
magazines. These are annual publications and 
we hope to be able to report how these girls 
have stepped up to help Comfort Socks  in the 
future. The Hornets Nest Council is located 
near Charlotte, NC. You can view the             
publications here: 
http://www.hngirlscouts.org/forms/publications.
asp 



Comfort Socks . PO Box 477 . Supply, NC . 28462 (910) 269-8577  

Your support of Comfort Socks has brought us 5,240 pairs of socks so far this year. 
The agencies we serve locally and across the nation  thank you for helping them 
care for others.  Wish List: First: We wish the Lord’s Comfort and Compassion is 
known by our actions.  Second: Blessings for our supporters and sock recipients. 
Third: Socks and regular donations.  Comfort Socks is in desperate need of a 
vehicle. If you have a vehicle you can donate, please contact Theresa to find 
out if your vehicle qualifies for a 100% tax deduction. 

   It’s All About ….Who We Help…. 

We are always so encouraged when a      

director takes time from their busy schedule 

to write us a thank you. Check the “Heartfelt 

Comments” section of our website to see 

how Comfort Socks has made a difference. 

Here is a list of some of the agencies we 

serve; links to their sites are on our website. 

 

 

Isaiah 40:1 

Comfort, yes,  

comfort My      

people!” Says 

your God.  

Comfort Socks and  

InvisiblePeople.TV Connect 

InvisiblePeople.tv is traveling across 

America to capture the stories of  

people without a home. This tour will  

unearth the modern-day realities of 

homelessness while providing a 

venue for “invisible” people to tell 

their story, raw and unedited. Mark 

Horvath is gathering this information 

to make a documentary. Mark took 

some time out of his travels to speak 

with us this week, welcoming us with 

open arms. You see, Mark under-

stands homeless people and their 

needs firsthand . Can you guess what 

he hands out to every homeless   

person he meets? You guessed 

right—Socks!  Go to the Mission and 

then Renewal Need section of the 

Comfort Socks website for more     

information on Mark’s work. 

• Asheville Homeless Network-NC 

• Brunswick Family Assistance – NC 

• Carolina Childrens Center – NC 

• Coastal Haven – NC 

• Covenant House – GA 

• Early Bread – NC 

• FACETS - VA 

• First Fruit Ministries - NC 

• Florida Keys Outreach – FL 

• Homeward Bound - NC 

• New Creation ICC – NC 

• NMNC- Opportunity Center - NM 

• No Place Homeless Outreach -LA 

• NW Ohio Community Action - OH 

• Potters House – VA 

• The Bowery Mission – NYC 

• The Good Shepherd Center – NC  


